
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Re:  ‘Proposed Staffing Line-up Academic Year 2023-24’  

 

I begin this letter by saying a fond farewell to Mrs Morgan who will begin her maternity leave at the end of the 

summer term. I know you will all join me in wishing her well. Mrs Hepworth, our Reception TA, is also retiring at 

the end of the year after 24 years at our school. She will still be coming in on a voluntary basis but is also looking 

forward to spending time with her new grandchild. For this academic year, Mr Harris will be working solely for the 

English Hub and so will not be working within school.  

 

I am pleased to say that we have no further changes to our staffing , with Miss Bailes and Miss Whiteley both 

returning from their maternity leave at Christmas. You will find our proposed line up for next year overleaf. Your 

child will remain in the same G or A pathway as previous years. 

 

We will hold our usual transition morning on Friday 14th July to coincide with the secondary school transition day 

(changed due to industrial strike action).  Current Year 2 families will also be receiving a separate letter explaining 

the extra arrangements we have put in place to support their move up to our School Street site.  

 

As always, I would like to thank you all for your continued support.  

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Crowther  

 
 

Principal 

 

 



 

 

Class Teacher Teaching Assistants and Support Staff 

RG Mrs Khan Miss Chamberlain  

RA Mrs Rothery: Assistant Principal Mrs Thornton 

1G Miss Gledhill Miss Mitchell  

1A Mrs Figura Mrs Bradley 

2G Mrs Bakes Mrs Rylands  

2A Mrs Emmerson Mrs Rylands 

3G Mrs Taylor (formerly Miss Robertshaw)  Miss Marsh  

3A Miss Sleight Miss Marsh  

4G Mrs Stewart Mrs Taylor  

4A Mrs Walsh (Mon-Wed) and Mrs Ashton (Thur-Fri) Vice Principal Mrs Taylor 

5G Miss Hanson Mrs Roper 

5A Mr O’Shea Mrs Roper  

6G Miss Wild: SENCO Mrs Squire  

6A Mr Price Mrs Boddis 

Additional 
Capacity 

Mrs Walker: Covering class teacher release 
Mr Bade: Sports Coach (pms) 

Mrs Thornton: HLTA 
Mrs Boddis: HLTA 

Mrs Smelt- Music Teacher 
Miss Whiteley Vice Principal- capacity from January 

 Miss Bailes Assistant Principal- capacity from January 

Mrs Graham: Pastoral Support Manager 
and Senior Learning Mentor 

1:1 support team:  Miss Feliz, Mrs Edwards, 
Miss Hoyle, Mrs Wright, Miss Marsh, Mr 

Bade, Mrs Bennett and Mrs Taylor 

 

 

 

 

 

 


